
Schedule 7 to the Minutes of the 
Development Permit Panel 
meeting held on Wednesday, 

...,,. .... _____________________ July 29, 2020. 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

KAMRAN BANGASH <kamranbangash@hotmail.com> 
July 28, 2020 2:16 AM 
CityClerk 

Subject: Proposed Re-development Minoru Blvd. 

Categories: Rustico (DPP & ADP) 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

To Development Permit Panel 
Date: utu.Y Z'l u:rz .. o 
Item 11_ __ 4.;..- ______ _ 

Re: f) P 18 - 837/FI 

Today I have received a letter about Proposed Re-Development of 6391/6491 Minoru Blvd, I 
have been residing at the said place since last 2 years. You must be aware of the fact that these 
apartments are old and rents are affordable for low income families. The letter has caused me a 
great deal of anxiety as current uncertainty arising from COVID 19 has yet to subside. We have 
no idea when we will be able to go to PreCovid life. I used to work @AirCanada as Station 
Attendant and currently on El, with family of four and no possible return to work in sight. The 
mere thought of moving out gives me goosebumps, how will we survive. Any 2 bedroom rental 
available right now ranges from 1900-2500 in our area, how can a person on EI would be able to 
afford it? plus added stress of moving with kids and possible school changes! 
I would request of postponing the plan until emergency is lifted and economy revives. Nearly all 
the tenants at our building have limited resources, low incomes and are vulnerable to such harsh 
conditions. 

I also request the owner to provide "Tenants Needs Survey" to all current tenants so we can 
explain our situation, for example Loss oflncome, Child with Disabilities and Financial Crisis. 

Covid19 has impacted our lives and we request to please consider our plight as tenants in crisis. 

Regards . 

Kamran Bangash 

604 551 4274 
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